
 
BOIS BLANC PINES SCHOOL DISTRICT 

STRATEGIC PLANNING/COMMUNICATION WORKSHOP 
SEPTEMBER 23, 2020 

 
Members of the School Board, Cindy Riker and Suzette Cooley-Sanborn met with Lindsay Brindley from the 
EUPISD via Zoom on this date at 4 p.m. to start working on our Communication Plan.  Others attending were 
Angie McArthur and Dean Paul.  
 
Discussion about what template we preferred to use for our communication plan.  After choosing one, we 
started to “fill in the blanks”.  We identified one-way communication and two-way communication.  We need to 
have complete the document and implement.   
 
The Workshop concluded at approximately 5:05 p.m., as Angie and Dean had to drop off.  And Lindsay 
encountered some technical issues with her laptop.  We need to schedule another meeting to continue this 
process ensuring the teacher can also join.  Cindy will follow up with the team to determine date and time. 
 
No public on the call.  Therefore, no public comment.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Cindy Riker, Acting Secretary 
Bois Blanc Pines School Board 
 


